
From: John Hagan Codell [mailto:JHCodell@codellconstruction.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 1:27 PM 
To: Stanley, Marganna - BOE, Superintendent <marganna.stanley@henderson.kyschools.us>; Thacker, 
Donald - MNT, Maintenance Manager-General <donald.thacker@henderson.kyschools.us> 
Cc: Michael Alverson <MAlverson@codellconstruction.com>; Craig Thomas 
<craig@rbsdesigngroup.com>; Kyle Abney <kyle@rbsdesigngroup.com>; Teresa Carpenter 
<TCarpenter@codellconstruction.com> 
Subject: Spottsville Elem Re-Bid Info 
 
Mrs. Stanley: 
As we discussed earlier today I am requesting approval from the Board to advertise and re-bid the 
Aluminum Windows, Food Service Equipment and Elevator packages for Spottsville Elementary 
School.  Additionally, I will be issuing a Request for Proposal for HVAC testing and balancing 
services.  Per the specifications, this work is to be performed by an independent third party employed 
directly by the district.  Upon approval to proceed by the Board, a pre-bid meeting will be held April 26th 
@ 10 AM for all potential bidders.  Bid date will be set for May 9th @ 2PM.  This date will allow proper 
review of bids in time for Codell and RBS to make formal recommendations for award at the May BOE 
meeting.    If you have any questions please feel free to give me a call on my cell number below.  Thanks 
 

John Hagan Codell 

 
jhcodell@codellconstruction.com 
Office: 859.744.2222 ext.231 
Cell: 859.576.7625 
Like Us on Facebook 
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